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TO:  Mr. Serhiy Holovaty

Vice-President 
The Constitutional Court of Ukraine 

Dear Mr. Holovaty,

On behalf of the Constitutional Court of Georgia and myself, I would like to express our 
solidarity and declare our strong support for Ukraine, its sovereignty, independence and 
territorial integrity. 

Russia’s military aggression against Ukraine and the recognition of the Ukrainian territories 
as independent states violates the principles of international law.  

Ukraine and Georgia are united by strong ties and centuries-old friendship, and today, in the 
face of the new threats to security, Georgia stands with the people of Ukraine. 

We wish you strength, unity and peace during these difficult days. We hope for a swift and 
peaceful resolution of the conflict in Ukraine in the nearest future.

I avail myself of this opportunity to express the assurances of my highest consideration. 

Yours sincerely, 

Prof. Dr. Merab Turava

President of the Constitutional Court of Georgia
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